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The government needs to learn to be thrifty with taxpayer money.  Using funds 

generated from the automotive industry (such as tires, gas, miles driven and related 

items) should ONLY be used for road repairs, and NOT be diverted to other non-road 

usage.  To do so would only demonstrate a lack of common sense!  Please 

appreciate how the voters feel about the spending habits of an out of control 

government when it comes to taxation!!! 


